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As nossas profundas condolencias a familia , perdemos um amigo do Wushu no mundo.
Dear Wushu Friends,

It is with the greatest regret that we announce the sudden death of our friend and
colleague Willi Nouchet.

He suffered an unexpected heart attack on 18th November 2009 and did not recover.

Willi was a great personal friend to many of us and the most respected of sanda masters.
Since the beginning of the EWuUF Willi has been involved helping the federation to grow.

He leaves us with his legacy, a strong sanda section.

Our sympathy and condolences go out to Willi’'s wife Veronique and his family and friends.

We will commemorate Willi at our next gathering at the 13th European Championships in
Antalya.

Go in peace Willi, we will miss you greatly.
Our prayers and thoughts are with you and your loved ones..
Raymond




